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House of Commons 
Canada 
 
Ottawa, March 28, 1957. 
 
Mr. Norman Wallace, 
R.R. 2, 
Minden, Ont. 
 
Dear Norman,- 
 
 I received your letter and contents noted. I had started working on this mail business and the 
quarter mile regulations but did not know the names of the people who wanted boxes between the 
quarter and half mile. However, you pretty well set them out in your letter, and I will take it up again 
with the Post Office Depart-ment. I feel sure that we can have these people receive the mail. 
 
 However, the Post Office Department, in cases of rural routes, goes quite a bit by what the 
Postmaster at the location tells them on his report. I will probably carry your letter over to the Deputy 
Minister and take your problem up with him or the Director of Transportation. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
CW Hodgson 
 
Clayton W. Hodgson, M.P.  


